
Attention ….GAT-B Qualified applicants for M.Sc. Biotechnology  2021 …. 

Dear Applicants of DBT Sponsored M.Sc. Biotechnology programme for GAT-B 

Qualified Candidates, as we have received the E-mails from the provisionally selected 

candidates (from the List 1) about the completion of their admission process elsewhere, 

we have notified the Provisionally Selected List 2.  Selected candidates are instructed 

to report to the Coordinator on or before 8 November 2021, failing which the seats 

will be allotted to the next candidate in the consolidated list.  We request you those 

who have already taken admission somewhere, kindly inform us through email, so that 

we can continue the admission process, without waiting for the last date, to complete 

the entire process of admission at an early date.   

Co-ordinator 


